
 

 
 

Ana Vujinov 

Project manager 

 

 

Dear Mrs Ana Vujinov! 

 

Mórahalom has long been committed to preserving and maintaining national and local 

traditions, and pays great attention to fostering relations with its twin towns. 

We are delighted to host such prestigious and nationally recognised events as the 

“Homokháti Sokadalom” Festival, the Strudel Festival of the Southern Great Plain or 

the Pálinka and Crackling Festivals. These events provide us an opportunity to host 

our twin towns and to maintain our good relationships. 

Currently our municipality is organising the „Homokháti Sokadalom” Festival for the 

18th time now, one of the main aims of which is to protect and keep alive the 

traditions of the region and the border communities.  

 

Dear Mrs Ana Vujinov! 

 

We hereby cordially invite you and your SCHOLAR-SME scholarship students to the 

XVIII. „Homokháti Sokadalom” Festival, which this year again offers a wide range of 

activities for participants.  

 

Duration of the invitation: 

1st July 2022 – 3th July 2022 

 

Number of invited guests: 

20 persons 

 

 



 

Please note that the number of invited guests is indicative and that we kindly welcome 

delegates of different numbers. 

 

 

My staff is happy to help you with the details. 

Contact name: dr. Tóthné Gróf Ágnes 

Telephone: +36-20/406-9121 

E-mail address: grofagi@btc-egtc.eu 

 

 

26. May 2022, Mórahalom 

 

 

 

 

  Hoping to meet you in person, 

    Sincerely: 

 

 

   Nógrádi Zoltán 

   Mayor of Mórahalom  
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